
Tadcaster Grammar School uniform Upcycling project 

In partnership with Tadcaster Grammar School, and Tadcrafters Local Social Enterprise, the 

Tadcaster and Rural CIC, run a second hand School Uniform Recycling project. 

The idea was inspired by students from Tadcaster Grammar Schools  Eco Club and is aimed 

at reducing waste by Upcycling old uniforms that have been grown out of or not needed 

anymore.  

Donations of old TGS uniform, including shoes and PE kit, can be left at The Barn. They are 

then washed and made good by volunteers, before being offered to parents over the  

summer break, in time for the new school year in September.  The service is free of charge 

and donations are always greatly welcomed.  

Please note Items are always available in an emergency at any time during the year.  

Please contact David Gluck to find out more - 

David Gluck at The Barn on 01937 830524 or davidgluck@tadcasterandrural.co.uk  


